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In preparation for the start of the 22-23 school year, students, staff, and families are reminded of the importance of instructional time.  Board of Education Policy and Superintendent’s Rule 5552 indicate that all personal devices are to be off and away during the school day. However, exceptions include during student lunch periods for high school students.
At Chesapeake High School STEM Academy, the primary focus is instructional time, and we know that cell phones are a distraction and disruption from the learning environment. Tiered interventions will be implemented as following for classroom disruption, such as using a cell phone during instructional time.
1st Offense – Teacher warning (s). 
2nd Offense –Phone call home. 
3rd Offense - Teacher issued interventions/consequences.
Continued Offenses –Referral to designated administrator.

